
From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Sunday, March 13, 2016 3:13:14 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Teresa Reno 
3081 Wise Rd
North Canton, OH 44720-
temareno@hotmail.com
(216) 330-1256
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From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Sunday, March 13, 2016 10:16:29 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Kristin Huntoon 
522 Forest St
Columbus, OH 43206-
kristinhuntoon@gmail.com
(517) 256-8070
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From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Saturday, March 12, 2016 1:10:08 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

garrett stewart 
231 sunset drive
hudson, OH 44236-
gary.e.l.stewart@roadrunner.com
(330) 696-8856
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From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Saturday, March 12, 2016 11:45:28 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Connie Hammond 
166 Acton Rd
Columbus, OH 43214-
cmhammond11@att.net
(614) 531-4146

mailto:Docketing@puc.state.oh.us
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From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Saturday, March 12, 2016 8:58:14 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

John Spitale 
1141 hooverview dr.
WESTERVILLE, OH 43082-
spitalja@gmail.com
(614) 259-8699

mailto:Docketing@puc.state.oh.us
mailto:noreply@knowwho.services


From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Sunday, March 13, 2016 3:20:01 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Latasha Owens 
5781 Walnut Wood Way
Dayton, OH 45415-
lowens4ppl@yahoo.com
(937) 520-8755
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